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Our Value this month is: 
 

Humility 
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Strawberry Teas 
On Friday 10th June the Friends  
of Much Marcle Primary hosted 
a Strawberry Tea in celebration 
of the Queen’s 90th birthday. 
Thank you to everyone who 
helped organise this wonderful 
event for our community. 

Student Workshops 
Over the last two weeks, a     
series of able student 
workshops have been taking 
place at John Masefield High 
School for pupils in year 3 and 4. 
The children who participated 
enjoyed the challenge and fun. 
 
Tommy the Donkey Visits 
We were delighted to welcome 
Tommy the donkey to school to 
participate in Open The Book’s 
weekly visit telling stories from 
the Bible. It was a unique and 
memorable experience. 

Carnival Cover Competition 
Tilly and Matthew have been 
officially 
announced 
as the 
winners of 
the Ledbury 
Carnival 
cover 
competition, 
an amazing 
achievement of which they 
should be very proud. Seven 
other children from Much 
Marcle Primary were also 
awarded highly commended 
certificates.  
 
Three Counties Show 
Thank you 
to the 
Harewood 
End 
Agricultural 
Society who 
very kindly 
funded the 
transport 
for the 
Class One 
and Two 
visit to the 
Three 
Counties Show. Main highlights 
included seeing Princess Anne, 
watching the Red Devils 
Parachute Display Team and 
being able to get so close to all 
of the farm animals. 



Courtyard Performance 
Class 4 performed A Midsummer 
Night’s Dream at the Courtyard 
Theatre following a series of 
workshops in school. It was a 
fabulous version of the play and 
the children enjoyed the 
opportunity to perform on such 
a big stage. Rehearsals are now 
well under way for the end of 
term whole school performance. 
 
Multi-Skills Festival 
Key Stage One children eagerly 
embarked on the annual visit to 
JMHS for the Multi-Skills 
festival, which I am delighted to 
report that they WON! Very 
well done to all in Class Two. 
 
Sports Day 
Congratulations to Beech house, 
who earned the most points and 
therefore won sports day. Thank 
you to everyone who came to 
support the pupils and enjoy the 
family picnic on the Bartons 
playing field afterwards. 

Reporting to Parents 
Today you will have received 
your child’s annual report. Please 
do not hesitate to get in touch 
if you have any questions about 
the information it contains. 
 
Important Dates 
JULY 
7th Moving Up Day 
11th School Play 
 (Dress Rehearsal) 
12th School Play  
13th School Play 
19th Leavers’ Service 
20th Break up today 
 

SEPTEMBER 
7th Back to School 

 
 
 
 
 
Rainbow Fish Display 
The children have been    
learning about creatures that 
live in the sea, culminating in a 
display of their artwork. 


